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Important Dates For Your Diary 
 

Friday 24th May - School closes for half term 

Mon 10th June - School re-opens after half term  

Fri 14th June - Non-Uniform Day  

Mon 17th June - School closed  

Wed 19th June - ESOL Taster Session for parents run by Calderdale College 

Thu 20th June - Y1 Family Learning (Oceans and Continents) 

                         Y5 Parents’ meeting for London Trip 

Fri 21st June - Together Housing Event (more details to follow) 

Wed 26th June - Y5 London Trip 

                            ESOL Taster Session for parents’ run by Calderdale College 

Thu 27th June - Y1 Sports Day (2pm) 

                         Reception Open Evening - September Starters 

Mon 1st July - Y4 Sports Day (2pm) 

Tue 2nd July - Y6 (9am) & Y3 (2pm) Sports Day 

Wed 3rd July - Y5 (9am) & Y2 (2pm) Sports Day 

Thu 11th July - Y6 Performance (after school) 

Mon 15th July - Y6 Prom 

Tue 16th July - Y6 Parents’ Afternoon Tea 

Wed 17th July - Parents’ Evening 

Fri 19th Jul - Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Please note: 
School will be 
closed to all   
children on    

Monday 17th 
June 

Trip to Clement Court 
 

This half term, our school value has been 
friendship. The year 5 children, who visited 
Clement Court on Wednesday 22nd May, have 
built some lovely relationships with the         
residents and have shown how our values are not 
only happening within school, but also within the 
wider community. It has been wonderful to see friendships    
developing as the children have read and shared stories across 
generations.  

The children, as always, were fantastic representatives for 
Beech Hill School and a real credit to themselves, their families, 
the school and the wider community.  
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Reading Update 
 

We are very pleased to share with you that our reading areas have been undergoing some 
changes. At Beech Hill School, we really want to enhance the children’s love of reading and 

are offering as many opportunities as we can to do this.  
 
The Upper School Reading Room is now home to a greater variety of both fiction and non-

fiction texts written by a wide range of authors. It is important that the children are able 
to identify different authors and the books that they have written; therefore, we have  

introduced an author display which has enabled the children to read more books by authors 
whose writing they have enjoyed. 
 

The adults in school quite often recommend books to the children that they think they will 
enjoy. However, we are now encouraging the children to recommend books to each other as 

well. In both the Reading Room and classrooms, there are allocated spaces, as well as book 
talk, where the children can suggest books that others may enjoy based on genre, plot, au-
thor and level of enjoyment. 

 
Many of the children have been excited by our 50 and 30 Book Challenges. It would be   

wonderful if the children could try to read these books by the time that they leave Beech 
Hill School. You may have seen that the children have a copy of one of these challenges in 
the back of their reading records. A lot of time was taken in deciding which books should 

be on these challenges to ensure that our children are exposed to varying vocabulary, books 
with different themes and texts that will spark imagination and excitement.  

 

 

 

 



Year 1 Trip To Yorkshire Wildlife Park 
 
This week, the children in year 1 enjoyed a very exciting trip to 
Yorkshire Wildlife Park.  
 
The children were very lucky to see lots of different animals. 
The children's behaviour on this trip was exemplary and a great 
day was had by all! 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Update 
Period 13.05.2024 to 17.05.2024 
 
Last week, the majority of classes achieved higher than the      
national average which is great to see.  
 

A big ‘well done’ must go to class Nigeria and class Egypt for 
achieving 100% attendance - amazing! 

 
We now have two weeks off for half term. Please enjoy your break 
and we will look forward to seeing you all back at school on Monday 

10th June ready to learn at 8:35am. Let’s try and have a good last 
half term and keep those attendance figures high! 

 
If you would like to discuss your child’s attendance, please contact 
Mrs Farhat Hussain, Attendance Officer, on 01422 345004 or by 

calling into the school office. 
 

Have a great break everyone! 
 



Dinner Menu w/c Monday 10th June 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Non-Uniform Day -  
Friday 14th June 

 
Following our success of the Music Medley 

on Thursday 23rd May, we would like to 
have a non-uniform day to raise money for 

Music for the Many. 
 

If your child would like to come in non-
uniform on this day, we kindly ask for a  
donation of £1 which can be made via    

Parent Pay. 
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